
From: RICHARD STALLABRASS  
Sent: 17 March 2017 07:21 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
 
Subject: Minerals and Waste Local PLan update - Clanfield/Bampton area 
 
As a Bampton resident I write for Clanfield/Bampton to continue to be excluded for 
development by the OCC as not only would it cause a lot of disruption but the roads 
would be constantly damaged by the sheer weight of lorries et.c. 
 
This is a small, quietish area on the edge of the Cotswolds and needs to stay this 
way. 
 
Richard Stallabrass 


